
Curriculum and Instruction Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

05/04/20 

Attendees: Michelle Zawawi, Kris Pryce, Melissa Todd, Kate McCluskey, Jessica Marzi, Shannon 

Insero, Maureen Sattan, Glenn Gazdik, Susan Mercik Davis​,​ Scott Lingenfelter, Jamie Drzyzga 

1. Call to order: 5:03 pm 

2. SHS Internship Program 

Kate McCluskey shared an overview of how the first year of the SHS Internship Program 

has gone.  Students were able to have internships at non-profit locations, as well as 

businesses.  There are more students signed up for the 2020-2021 school year so we are 

seeing an increase in program interest.  

3. McAlister Spanish Program Update 

Kris Pryce and Melissa Todd shared that the program will be revised.  They hope to 

incorporate lessons that use technology and connections to other subject areas moving 

forward.  

4. K-5 Distance Learning Update 

Administration and Curriculum Coaches shared their ideas and thoughts on how the 

process is going and the feedback they have received from parents, students and 

teachers.  Board members shared their thoughts relating to our Phase 3 Continuum of 

Learning Plan. They are hoping to roll out a STAR assessment at the end of the year so 

that we have a baseline of where students are at the end of the school year. This will 

help to ensure that student needs are met when we resume learning in the fall.  

5. Adjournment: 6:25 pm 


